
4. SERVICE PERFORMANCE AND WLAM OUTCOME REPORT - 
CONSTRUCTION SERVICES 

 The committee considered a presentation and a report (copies of which 
had been circulated) by the Depute Chief Executive providing an overview 
of a service assessment from the West Lothian Assessment Model 
process (2017/20). 

 The report also provided a summary of recommendations from the officer-
led scrutiny panel that had been identified for action and were to be 
delivered by the service management team. 

 The report recommended that the committee: 

 1. Note the outcome from the WLAM and Review Panel process; 

 2. Note the recommendations for improvement; and 

 3. Agree any other recommendations that may improve the 
performance of the service. 

 The committee asked a number of questions in relation to project 
management and programmes and safety risk assessments. 

 The officer explained that projects were programmed and updated as 
required.  It was also explained that the reasons for slippage on project 
programmes was monitored and adjusted to take account of delays which 
could be down to other services such as building services or external 
factors.    It was also advised that all annual fire safety assessments were 
complete. 

 Decision 

 To note the terms of the report. 
 


